
 
7-7-2020   Survey updates #2 
 
 
Hello Lake Forest parents...yes it's me again, your principal Sharon Boyd calling to 

thank those of you who completed the preregistration questionnaire. It is so 

important that we have responses for all students attending Lake Forest. The 

District has extended the deadline to this Friday, July 10. Please take a moment to 

answer the 2 questions on the link regarding the reopening of next school year.  

 

If you do not have access to the technology, you may call the school between the 

hours of 8-4, Wed. & Thurs. at 754-323-6350 and someone will help you enter the 

information. If you choose to enter your responses, the link and information are 

available on the school's website at www.lakeforest.browardschools.com.  

 

We truly want all voices to be heard but please know the choice you make is not 

necessarily the final decision. The health and safety of ALL members of the Lake 

Forest learning community are our top priority. Thank you for your time & be 

safe. 
 

 

http://www.lakeforest.browardschools.com/

